Dear Parents,
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Today (8/26) I sent out my classroom contract, this contract contains my expectations for your child in my classroom and the consequences if they choose to disobey them. It is so important that we work as a team to ensure your child is putting their best foot forward and behaving accordingly at school AND at home. For this reason, I strongly encourage you, as the parent or guardian, to hold your child to the same standards. In order to make this more assessable, I have created and attached a template to my website. 

	This template should include some basic rules that you expect them to always obey as well as some rules that tells them when they can play on technology and what they can or cannot do while doing so. Last but certainly not least, the consequences they can expect when they choose to not follow the rules. Your consequences could be as simple as timeout or could be an elaborate 7-step system. Whatever it may be, the key is to be consistent. I hope to make this year the best yet! Always feel free to contact me with questions or concerns! 

Thank you,
Ms. Smith


